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welcome to astro, the 
partner school science 
program newsletter!  

Each week when you check 
gftse.org, you will find 
cool pictures, fun facts, 
space news, and more....

to get the most out of 
being in the partner 
school science program, 
make sure to send 
messages to your e-pal as 
often as you can!

do you have something you 
would like to see in astro?  
if so, ask your teacher to 
send an e-mail to 
tyildirim@gftse.org with 
the photo, story, or link.  
you might just see it in 
next week's astro!

teachers can submit 
pictures and stories of 
their class to be included 
in the partner school 
spotlight section!

In this issue:

new york pssp reunion

E-Pal week spotlight: the 
mission



New York PSSP reunion
For the past several years, many students at 
The Mirabal Sisters Schools in New York 
City have attended Space Camp Turkey's 
E-Pal Week after participating in the 
Partner School Science Program.

Over the past five years, 28 students have 
traveled to Turkey for E-Pal week; 14 of 
these students attended a reunion on March 
24 at their former school!

Mr. Victor Sta. Ana, their PSSP teacher for 
the first two years, made a surprise visit to 
the reunion hosted by the U.S. and Turkish 
coordinators of Global Friendship's PSSP, 
Marilyn Anderson and Tolga Yildirim.  

When being interviewed by the local press, 
students remembered the fun time they had 
at Space Camp Turkey, the friends they 
met, and the life-changing experiences they 
had.  

Inez, one of the first students to go to 
Turkey from New York with the Global 
Friendship's PSSP, said "I had a blast! It 
was nice to see the way things are outside 
of New York City. I made alot of friends 
that I am still in touch with!"

Everyone in the Partner School Science 
Program is very excited about this year's E-
Pal Week; stay tuned to learn more about it!

Students with US Global Friendship 

Coordinator Marilyn Anderson.

Inez, a student from the first group 

to go to Turkey from her school.



E-pal week spotlight: the mission

The simulated space shuttle mission 
will be one of the many exciting 
activities at E-Pal week this summer 
at Space Camp Turkey!

Each team at Space Camp has its 
own space shuttle mission inside 
Space Camp Turkey's full-size 
replica of the Space Shuttle 
Discovery crew cabin and mission 
control. 

Your team at Space Camp will be 
made up of 12-13 kids from 
different countries, including some 
of the E-Pals you have been chatting 
with through e-mails and video 
conferences!  

Your counselor will assign you an 
important position in the mission; 
the shuttle can not launch into space 
and come back safely without the 
help of everyone on your team!



Space Websites

astro is a Publication of global friendship through space education, please visit us at 

http://www.gftse.org

images used from nasa are public domain, please visit http://www.nasa.gov for more.   

NASA For Kids!

This website is full of fun games, 

puzzles, pictures, and more!  

Click games to try your hand at 

launching a spacecraft to Mars, 

remembering all those space 

words with a memory game, and 

find out what happens in black 

holes!
Open a browser and go to:

http://spaceplace.nasa.gov


